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Government House 
Quebec

July 29th, 1924.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

Principal,

McGill University,

MONTREAL, P.q.

Sir:-

I am directed by His Honour the Lieutenant Governor 

to acknowledge the receipt of your letter to him of the 18th inst 

and have to inform you that His Honour will be pleased to attend 

the formal opening of the new Pathological Institute, on the sixth 

of October next, and also to bd present at the autumn Convocation 

and Founder's Day ceremonies.

• »

I have the honour to be, Sir,

Your obedient Se: ■nt,

, A• D»C «1st» Colon;


